
  

 

 
Summer 2025 Camp Staff Discount Coupon 

 

Dear Camp Staff and NYLT Member:  

 

Thank you for working or volunteering with Scouting Colorado for this upcoming summer 2025!  

 

Please enjoy 25% off on your purchases at the Denver Scout Shop. This can be used for most 

items, some exclusions apply. Bring this letter to the Scout Shop and present it at the time of 

purchase.  

 

Cannot be used online or at any other store. Some exclusions apply. Coupon can be used starting 

April 1, 2025. Expires July 31, 2025.  

 

As a reminder, paid McNeil Scout Ranch Staff will have the Venturing Field Uniform as part of the 

standard uniform this season. While the camp can provide you with one to borrow, most people feel 

more comfortable in their own. We also offer sewing services and can sew the MSR Camp Staff 

Council Shoulder Patch on to the uniform! 

 

Thank you again for being part of the Scouting Colorado team and making a difference in the lives of 

many youth.  
 

 

 
Willie Rochester 

Support Services Manager 

 

 


